
                                                                              

January 10, 2018 

  

 

Dear Colleague: 

  

I would like to inform Members that my Subcommittee, the Subcommittee on Rules and Organization 
of the House, will hold an important hearing next week. The Member Day hearing on Article I: 
Effective Oversight and the Power of the Purse will take place at 10:30 am on Wednesday, 
January 17, 2018 in H-313 The Capitol. 

The purpose of this hearing is to receive input from Members related to our responsibilities found in 
Article I of the Constitution.  The hearing will provide a significant opportunity for Members to have 
their ideas heard.  I welcome your input and encourage you to bring your suggestions before the 
Subcommittee. 

Any Member wishing to testify should submit a request to my Subcommittee Staff Director, Sally 
Rose Larson, Sally.Larson@mail.house.gov by 10:30 am on Tuesday, January 16th.  If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to email or contact her at 225-9893. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Doug Collins 
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